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The State Department has received numerous, credible reports that the Cuban
government prevented, and continues to prevent, members of independent civil
society from traveling to Peru to participate in the Summit of the Americas.
Cuban authorities prevented these individuals’ travel through arbitrary stops
at the airport, short-term detentions, and visits to individuals’ homes to
warn them against trying to leave the island.

The United States condemns these actions. We call on the Cuban government to
facilitate full, robust participation in the Summit by allowing the free and
unrestricted travel of its citizens, a universal human right.

The United States stands with the brave activists facing repression by the
Cuban regime. We are working with the Government of Peru and civil society to
promote a Summit that features open, inclusive dialogue with the full
participation of independent civil society representatives from Cuba and the
hemisphere.
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